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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1714 replaces the Home Bakery Act of 2013 with the Homemade Food Freedom Act. The 

measure removes the $20,000.00 annual gross sales limit placed on formerly known home food 

establishments. The measure instead regulates products and classifies said products as either 

potentially hazardous or non-potentially hazardous food. The sale of non-potentially and 

potentially hazardous food is exempted from licensing requirements promulgated by the 

Oklahoma Department of Agriculture, Food, and Forestry. The measure requires potentially 

hazardous food to be affixed with a label as described in the measure. Homemade products may 

not contain any meat. The measure also clarifies that none of its provisions shall constrain the 

Department from investigating any reported foodborne illness.  
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